
From: Kenneth Jones
To: DFG, BOF Comments (DFG sponsored)
Subject: Media for RC
Date: Friday, December 3, 2021 5:22:39 PM

In regards to proposal 57 and 56. Please see the attached photos that I took all the way back in 2012 of the “Jack’s bay line” 

This list shows 88 boats in line which was a record at that time. In more recent years the problem has only gotten worse, and we reached nearly 120 boats in one line in 2019

- Kenneth Jones
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Kenneth B Jones
Samani Fisheries LLC
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FV Serenity 
FV Second Wind 
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